Dear [Healthcare Provider's Name],

We hope this letter finds you well. As a family, we understand the importance of being actively
involved in the decision-making process regarding [Patient's Name]'s end-of-life care. We
wanted to express our thoughts and wishes regarding the care plans and to ensure that we are all
aligned in providing the best support possible during this delicate time.

We kindly request the following considerations in [Patient's Name]'s care:

Open communication regarding [his/her/their] condition and expected prognosis.
Regular updates on treatment options and any potential changes in care plans.
Involvement in discussions about palliative and hospice care options.

Respect for [Patient's Name]'s wishes and advance directives.

We appreciate the care and compassion shown by your team thus far, and we believe that with
open dialogue, we can create a supportive environment that honors [Patient's Name]'s needs and

desires.

Thank you for your attention to this matter and for the dedication you provide in [Patient's
Name]'s care. We look forward to discussing these points further.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Relationship to the Patient]
[Your Contact Information]



